
 

 

 

 

CRBOH Vaccination Policy 

 

Public health guidance indicates that vaccination is the most effective and proactive way of 
protecting people and communities from severe outcomes following a COVID-19 infection. The 
CRBOH is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for all in-person meetings, 
events, and/or examinations and have implemented a COVID-19 Vaccination Policy. This policy 
extends to all board members, staff, volunteers and any persons conducting duties related to 
the board and/or CRBOH approved activities. This includes proctors and examiners, and 
potential candidates who will be completing examinations (both oral and written). The CRBOH 
strives to follow and adhere to the most current guidelines set out by Health Canada and other 
jurisdictions having authority. If required by provincial jurisdiction, persons attending in-person 
meetings, events, or examinations are required to be fully vaccinated at minimum two weeks 
prior to the date of the meeting, event, or examination. Fully vaccinated means the receipt of the 
recommended number of doses of a COVID-19 vaccine approved by Health Canada or the 
World Health Organization. If applicable, persons will be required to provide proof of fully 
vaccinated status to the Secretariat at least 72 hours prior to the in-person meeting, event, or 
examination. We will continue to monitor the guidance from various health authorities. 
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